
            

                      

 

 

 

 

 

                       Dear Parent/Guardian, 

To celebrate WORLD BOOK DAY next week, promote reading for pleasure and encourage 

our pupils to read more broadly, we are having a school book fair on Friday 8th March.  

 

During the school day the students will have the opportunity to come to the school book fair 

and have a look at all the books. Your child will write down on a wish list the books they like 

and if you wish to purchase any, these can then be purchased after school at the book fair 

which will be open between 3.30pm-4.30pm. Cash and card will both be accepted. You can 

also use your World book day tokens to get an extra £1 off any book!! Alternatively you can 

order via the book fair link which will be sent out next week and this will remain open until 

Monday 11th March.  If you would prefer to pay in cash but unavailable to attend then 

please bring cash in on the day or put in a sealed envelope with your child's name, book 

they wish to purchase, Class and USBORNE and this can then be dropped at reception. All 

payment to be in by Monday 11th March so the books can be ordered on Tuesday 12th.  

  

The book fair is being organised in conjunction with our local Usborne Partner, Claire 

Stevenson from Emis Bookshelf and every book purchased will go towards brand new FREE 

books for our school.  

 
Usborne will also donate up to 60% of the total book fair sales value raised in 

FREE BOOKS to the school. So, for every £600 of books purchased, we will get £360 in FREE 

Usborne books for our school! 

 

We look forward to having lots more books for your child to read, share and enjoy. 

 

 

 

For more information and for tailored book recommendations for your child, please contact: 

Claire Stevenson - Clairevstevenson@hotmail.co.uk or via Whatsapp on 07734459235 

 


